
From: Angela Munro
To: Committee, EM (REPS)
Subject: Submission: Inquiry into the 2022 federal election
Date: Tuesday, 6 September 2022 4:16:22 PM

Dear Committee Members, 

It is obviously in the interest of all Australians and of a transparent democratic system that donations ( including
from Superannuation companies) should be capped and made public in real time, well before an election.

Yours sincerely,
Angela Munro

___________________________
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